
Weekly scripture focus,  

 

 

Prayer Requests 

If you have any prayer requests that you would 

like us to take forward to the prayer group then 

please email them to: ethos@christchurch-

moreton.wirral.sch.uk  

Week Ending       10/03/23 

Look what we enjoyed this week  Future dates for your diary 

 Week beginning 13th March: 

-British Science Week 

Wed 15th & Thurs 16th March: 

- Teacher strike days 

Thursday 16th March: 

-Y4 Coffee and Catch-up  9-9:45am 

- There will be no ethos meeting today 

Friday 17th March: 

- Comic Relief Day  

- Y3 Science day 

-CCPA Film Night 3.30-5.30pm (please 

wear uniform and bits of red for comic 

relief, bring teddy and blanket if wanted 

for CCPA movie night) 

Thursday 23rd March: 

-Y3 Coffee and Catch-up  9-9:45am 

Friday 24th March: 

- Y4 Value assembly to parents 9.15am 

- Y5 ethos residential to Barnstondale 

Wednesday 29th March: 

- Y2 SATs information meeting 9am 

Thursday 30th March: 

-Y2 Coffee and Catch-up  9-9:45am 

Weekly Attendance 

94.7% 

Year 1 have enjoyed learning about dental hygiene with a science                   

investigation. They left teeth in different drinks for one week and observed the 

changes.  

Year 3 started writing their own Egyptian fairy tale and have also been 

learning about money. They had a lot of fun exchanging change with 

each other in maths! 

Year 4 are working on their ‘reader’s voice’ this week  as they think about 

what makes an effective reader. They are going to ask their friends to help 

them assess their reading.  

Year 5 have had a lot of fun writing their own version of a Macbeth song 

and have been working on fractions in their maths. They have also been  

learning about the different scientists who have studied space. 

Pre-school have been continuing learning about the hungry caterpillar and have had fun 

creating their very own story maps this week, continuing to learn through play. 

Year 2 had an amazing trip to blue planet aquarium this week! They saw many 

different species of fish, shark and even some divers and mermaids! 

Year 6 had a great circuit session in PE this week. 

Next weeks menu is... Week 1 

Please see our website for menus, and you can 

preselect children's meals on Parent Pay 

Nurture class have been learning about positions in maths and have been 

identifying and naming different types of animals in science. They have 

loved doing forward rolls and jumps in PE. 

FS2 have had an amazing time reading our new book ‘Oi Frog’ and they have 

had fun learning about all the rhyming words and even making our own rhymes! 

Message from Mrs Donelan 

Well done to all at Christ Church for making it into school today—we are so 

pleased to have kept school open safely. The children all enjoyed playing in the 

snow with their friends and teachers before it all melted mid -morning! It was a 

welcome ending to a positive week with parent teacher meetings and lots of  

learning opportunities for our children. We are also very proud of our Y5/6 girls 

football team that won their competition on Wednesday—they showed a great 

team spirit as they worked together; we are very proud of them all! 

I wanted to thank our families for their continued support—particularly as we near 

closer to the strike days on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March. You should 

have received a letter informing you of how this affects Christ Church, I know it 

may cause some disruption, however your understanding is much appreciated. 

Have a great weekend.                              Amanda Donelan 

Please scroll down to see 

more notices and our snow 

day at Christ Church! 
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Notices 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are looking forward to supporting Comic Relief on Friday 17th 

March 2023. Children are to wear school uniforms and can               

supplement their uniform with an item of red clothing, i.e.: t-shirt, 

socks, hairband etc. This will then represent the predominant colour 

of  Comic Relief.  

The suggested donation is £1 per child, however we know some    

families may be struggling so please do not feel that your child cannot 

participate without a donation – it is a suggestion rather than a 

charge! This year we have set up a Just Giving page for Comic Relief. 

Our target is £250, but however much we raise will help to change 

lives both here in the UK and worldwide; we really appreciate your 

support and hope that your child will have fun in helping to raise 

money for Comic Relief. If you would like to donate, then please      

follow the link below or scan the QR code on the posters displayed in 

the front playground notice board and school reception. Either of the 

above will direct you to our own Just Giving page. 

http://www.justgiving.com/rednoseday23-moreton-christchurch-

church-of-england-primary-sch-79a7baf9-3198-4e2a-b222-

2577c43aa15f 

Press ctrl and click at the same time to access the above link. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Christ Church School 



Notices 



Snow day at Christ Church 


